
 

 
 
Dear WJM Parent/Guardian, 
 
  It is hard to believe that we have reached the end of another school year! Thank you, students, parents, 
and staff for all of your support this school year. We are ending the year with early dismissal days on 
Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday. Our dismissal time for this week is 1:30 pm. Any changes in your 
child's default method of transportation home, must be made by 11:00 am. As a reminder, please 
send these changes to both secretaries (dgomez@ccboe.com and ddwilliams@ccboe.com) and CC your 
child's homeroom teacher.  
 
 We hope the summer months bring our families time to relax and enjoy activities together. Thank you all 
and have a wonderful summer! 
  
Nicholas Adam, Principal                                                                                                                                                  
Ashley Valenzuela-Carrington, Vice Principal  

Please mark your calendar! 
June 13 – 2-Hour Early Dismissal & Mitchell’s Mark the Moment for Fifth Graders event. (AM PreK 
Attends) 
June 14 – 2-Hour Early Dismissal (PM PreK Attends) 
June 15 – 2-Hour Early Dismissal & Last Day for students! (AM PreK Attends); School Spirit Day: Beach 
Day!  
June 19 – Father’s Day; Juneteenth  
June 20 – Juneteenth holiday observed- Schools/offices closed 
June 22 – Report Cards Issued 

Important Information & Reminders  
 

• Mark-the-Moment – A reminder that the 5th grade Mark-the-Moment Celebration will be Monday, 
June 13 at 3:30 PM. Students should report to the cafeteria by 3:15 PM. For more information, 
please review the email from Principal Adam dated June 12.  

• Students in grades Pre-K through fifth grades – All 1:1 laptops assigned to Mitchell students must 
remain at school. The laptops will remain at school over the summer and moved to the appropriate 
classroom for next school year. All chargers assigned to students should also be returned.  

• Medication – All medications need to be picked up from school by 4:00 pm on Wednesday June 15, 
2022 (last day of school for students).  Any medication left at school beyond next Wednesday will 
be properly disposed. Please contact Nurse Holly (hjackson@ccboe.com) if you have questions.  

• Lost & Found – Any items left in lost and found after June 15, 2022 will be donated.        

• School supply lists for SY 22-23 will be available on the Mitchell Website after July 1. 

• Calendar dates – Charles County Public Schools (CCPS) has posted calendar dates for next school 
year –2022/2023 – on the school system website. Click here to view a list of dates. Calendar dates 
are subject to change. Spring Break dates for next year are included. 

• 100% ID Check – Strictly Enforced (Even if we recognize you) - CCPS Policy requires any visitors 
to our building to show photo identification. This is especially important when picking up a child 
from our school.  

Week of  

June 13, 2022 

News to Know 
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